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News Advisory - March 2008

Register Before Early Registration Fees Disappear

Register now before early registration for the 2008 Pan Pacific Convention ends on March 31 — and save $$ on 
registration fees.
 
Here are four good reasons to register before April 1, 2008: �

l    Registration fees go up on April 1.�
l    Exchange rates to the US dollar are much better than last year —about $1.24 New Zealand; $1.06 

Australia; and $103 Japan. (compared to $1.45, $1.28 and $117 a year ago, respectively).�
l    We have negotiated an extremely low room rental rate of $135 per day double occupancy at the first 

class Ala Moana Hotel. Average hotel room rate in Hawaii is currently $213 / day.�
l    Rooms at the Ala Moana Hotel are still available but demand is increasing and the supply is 

shriniking.

The Sweet Adeline International Convention is the week following the Pan Pacific Convention and a room 
shortage in Honolulu is likely. So register for the convention and the Ala Moana Hotel before April 1 and save.
 
You can register by email or by phone ($15 charge).�
 
For the Convention: www.panpacificharmony.org or call 1-866-483-0171 or direct 1-303-530-4907.�
 
For the Ala Moana Hotel:
groupreservations@alamoanahotel.com or 800-367-6025 or 808-955-4811.
 
The Sounds of Aloha Chorus has been hard at work preparing for the upcoming convention which will include 
quartets and choruses from Australia, New Zealand, Japan, Alaska, the West coast USA chapters and Hawaii. 
The festivities with begin on October 30 and end on November 2, 2008.
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